STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Public Employee Labor Relations Board

In the Matter of
Somersworth Professional Administrator’s Association
Case No. G-0248-1
Decision No. 2016-227
Order
On October 3, 2016 the Somersworth Professional Administrator’s Association (SPAA)
filed a request that the PELRB recognize its affiliation with the International Union of Public
Employees, Inc. (IUPE) pursuant to Pub 301.04. SPAA’s request is duly supported by the
affidavit of Timothy Metivier. Accordingly, the affiliation of SPAA with the IUPE is duly noted
and the certified representative shall now be formally referred to as the Somersworth
Professional Administrator’s Association, affiliated with the International Union of Public
Employees, Inc.

So ordered,
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Douglas L Afigersoll, ESd.
xecutive ctor/Preglding Officer

Distribution:

Stephen J. Amold, Sr., IUPE
Robert Belmore, City Manager




